
The University of Washington 
Faculty Council on Educational Technology 

 
The Faculty Council on Educational Technology met Wednesday, December 12, at 10:30 a.m. in 36 Gerberding. 
Chair Jaime Diaz presided. 
 
PRESENT:  Professors DeYoung, Gillis-Bridges, Goldberg, Mizokawa, Prakash, Zivot Ex officio Jordan,  
Kuterdem Special Guests: Scott Macklin, Program for Education Transformation Through Technology (PETTT) 
ABSENT:  Professors Aldea, Leggott, Sarikaya. Ex officio Lewis, Nervig, Szatmary.  
 
 
Should FCET merge with the Council on Instructional Quality? 
  
 
 
 
 
Results of Online Quiz Data Analysis by Zoller 
 
Zoller showed the Council results of the data he had analyzed regarding the use of online quizzes for his Chem 152 
class this quarter.  The data showed that fewer people were taking the online quizzes later in the quarter than at the 
beginning, but that the more quizzes students took over the quarter, the higher the average quiz grade. This indicates 
that the students learned more and did better as a result of taking online quizzes. 
 
 
Adjournment 
 
Zoller made concluding remarks. Meeting adjourned at 10:10 a.m. 
 
 
 
Minutes by Katherine Wimble, Recorder. 
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